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June 2, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Below are some important general updates: 

 

 Tully Schools has been allocated approximately $2.5 million in Federal relief funding, which 

generally may be referred to as ESSER funding.  This Federal funding falls into several broad 

categories, will be available over a three year period of time, and must be used to address needs 

brought about by the COVID-19 pandemic.  Here is a link to an overview of our Tully CSD 

ESSER Plan: ESSER PLAN. 

 

 Community members may provide feedback and/or make comments on our Tully CSD ESSER 

Plan by emailing our District Clerk, Mary Fisher, at mfisher@tullyschools.org.  Please email 

feedback and/or comments prior to June 30, 2021, as we are hoping to finalize our plan by July 

1, 2021. 

 

 Face masks are still a requirement at all public schools in New York State.  We ask that everyone 

continue to wear a face mask while in our school buildings and on our school campus. 

 

 We are planning to hold many of our usual year-end ceremonies, including Graduation and our 

annual 6th Grade Moving Up Ceremony.  Due to ongoing public health measures, these year-end 

ceremonies will look a little different this year.  Our building principals will be sending 

additional specific information to parents over the next couple of weeks. 

 

 I would like to extend a sincere word of thanks to all of the members of the Tully School 

Community who have worked tirelessly this year to support our students. 

 

Enjoy the rest of the week. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  
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